
General Information for New Patients Botox and Fillers

Welcome to Port Perry Medical Cosmetics!  We sincerely hope that you enjoy your experience and fully benefit from the services that are offered.  We look forward to meeting you!

Please note the following prior to your appointment:

Botox cannot be administered to any patient who is pregnant, has muscular disorder or is taking tetracycline or any aminoglycoside antibiotic. Please check with your physician or pharmacist if you are unsure.
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We can often accommodate you if you wish to have injections on the day of your treatment. If you hope to have injections performed on the day of your consult, please refrain from using alcohol, aspirin or any anti-inflammatory medication for 2 days prior. On the day of the consultation, wash your face thoroughly with antibacterial soap and apply minimal foundation or other makeup to the area which is being treated. DO NOT come on an empty stomach - please ensure you have had something to eat and drink one hour prior to your appointment. 

After a treatment with Botox, there are usually no telltale marks after about 30 minutes, but occasionally it can bruise. Fillers do tend to cause more swelling and bruising, particularly around the lips – please do not plan a special event after filler injection. 

Please call if you have any questions or concerns. 



Dr. Sonya Cull, M.D., CFCP, 
Special Certification in Botox Cosmetic and Non-permanent Filler Treatments
